
From: Zafar, Marzia
Sent: 7/31/2012 4:56:39 PM
To: Zafar, Marzia (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Thursday - August 2nd - Thought Leaders Session

Hello,

Just a heads up that this Thursday right after the Commission meeting we will host our 18th Thought 
Leaders Session. The topic is the Internet of Things.

We have former Commissioner Rachelle Chong moderating a panel of three in discussing how the 
Internet of Things affect our lives now, and what might it do for us in the future. Currently, there are 
more devices connected to the Internet than there are people on earth... Here’s a link for more 
information http://www.cpuc.ca.Qov/PUC/hottopics/7other/081027 thouqhtseries.htm

l hope you can make it to the session. It starts at 1:30pm in the Commission’s auditorium.

Regards,

Marzia Zafar

Interim Director, Policy & Planning Division

- California Public Utilities Commission - Zaftcbcouc,ca.gov -
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